
Equestrian Trails Elementary School 

Student Advisory Council (SAC) Minutes 

 

October 10, 2023 

 

1) Meeting called to order 8:04 by Barbara Mourad. 

2) Adoption of Agenda – approved by Bello and seconded by Negri. 

3) Motion to approve minutes from last meeting – Carroll and seconded by Fraser. 

4) Vote to elect Barbara Mourad to SAC Chairperson replacing Elizabeth Richards effective 

immediately, approved unanimously. 

5) Employee updates – there have several staff changes. Mrs. Mourad has taken over as ESE 

Coordinator, Mrs. Stokes assuming Mrs. Mourad’s 3rd grade homeroom and ELA classes. Mr. 

Levitt has left ETES and is being replaced by Mrs. Haretos, who is an experienced teacher. The 

data processor position is being assumed by Jill Bennett.  

6) PM1 testing was very successful, we scored 2nd behind a school that hand selects their student 

body. Mrs. Chorniewy is very pleased with our results and is hopeful about the progress 

students will make during the year. 

7) Upcoming events – PTA’s Boo Bash is at the end of the month. Field trips are in full swing.  

8) Dress code issues – the dress code is very basic but we have repeated violations. SAC will need 

to further discuss whether or not amendments will be made to the dress code or if uniforms will 

potentially be enforced. PTA is considering expanding their spirit wear significantly so this may 

help because students will have more design options.  

9) Next meeting will be 11/14. 

10) Meeting adjourned 8:36am.  

 

 


